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Statement regarding the filing of a new criminal charge against Harvey Weinstein 

on behalf of Jane Doe #3 

 

I have confidence that the L.A. County D.A. and law enforcement are 

vigorously investigating the case against Harvey Weinstein.  At this point, there 

are charges filed in reference to three Jane Does.  It is always possible that there 

will be more charges filed for additional alleged victims. Whatever happens, I am 

very happy that there appear to be so many women who have been courageous 

enough to come forward to law enforcement and who are willing to testify.  I am 

looking forward to Mr. Weinstein’s return to Los Angeles to face his accusers and 

the charges against him.  
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